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1st March 2024  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 8 Science Fair 
 
The Science department is pleased to announce our Year 8 science fair is returning this year on  
14th March 2024.  All Year 8 students have been working hard on their projects during lessons and 
will be presenting them, with potential demonstrations, as follows: 
 

• 14th March - 12:45pm to 1:15pm 
 
If you are able to attend, and so we have an idea of numbers, could you please complete the 
following form: https://forms.office.com/e/Ht6g4AYYca  
 
Unfortunately, we are not able to allow photographs to be taken on the day, but there will be 
photos taken by the school which will be shared on our social media. 
 
Your child will be told which room they will be based in and more information about the day will 
follow next Thursday, but please feel free to contact me with any questions: 
soneil@elycollege.co.uk  
 
For this particular event, we will ask you to enter college via the green gates next to main reception 
– Science Dept staff will be on hand to guide and then sign you in.   
 
I look forward to seeing you on the 14th. 
 
Yours faithfully  

  S. O’Neil  
Sam O’Neil  
Science Teacher  
SONeil@elycollege.co.uk  
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